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E association of university and college employees 

April 17, 1984 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RE: Reference letter for 
Ms·. Mar ·y Forkin 

I am very pleased to have the opportunity to recommend that 
Ms. Forkin be accepted into the litigation course offered by your 
institution. Mary has oeen an extremely active member within our 
organization for over a year. As the Chairperson for our Techno-
logical Change committee, Mary is a representative on our Union 
Executive. In this capacity, she has been working closely with 
our negotiating team in putting together contract language perta-
ining to protections from mass automation. 

Mary has a demonstrated ability to formulate her thoughts 
well and to make clear and concise presentations publicly. I have 
found her to be a thorough researcher and a dedicated individual. 
Mary has shown a great deal of interest in career advancement and 
is currently registered in an eleven week course on the B.C. Labour 

· code. We have supported her in this undertaking as it is our 
position that it is to our advantage to educate our committees as 
much as possible. 

In summary, Mary Forkin is a very responsible and capable 
individual. It is my opinion, having had alittle background in 
labour litigation, that Ms. Forkin is very able to meet the expec-
tations of your course outline. If you require any additional 
information, please feel free to contact me during working hours 
at 224-2309. 

Sincerely, 
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Ms. Fairlei:.gh Wettig 
President 
AUCE Local 1 
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